An Roinn Tithiochta,

Pleanila agus Rialtais Aititil
Department of Housing,
"lanning and Local Government

Oifig an Aire
Office of the Minister

13 February 2020 o

Ms. Anna Howard

An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1.

RE: Review of EIA Screening for proposed Sewerage Scheme at Molville.
Moville, North Inishowen, Co. Donegal.

Dear Ms. Howard,

i have been asked by Mr. Eoghan Murphy T.D., Minister for Housing, Planning and Local
Government, to acknowledge receipt of your letter in connection with a Review of EIA
Screening for proposed Sewerage Scheme at Molvilte. Moville, North Inishowen, Co. Donegal.

On behaif of the Minister | thank you for your correspondence, which has been referred to the
relevant Section in the Department for appropriate action.

Yours sincerely,

- (N

Niamh Redmond
Private Secretary
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